From: Sharon Brosnan
Subject: Re: How was your day
Date: 18 August 2014 13:20
To: Phil de Cobain phil@premiereventmarquees co.uk

Hi Phil,

The marquee was amazing! The service was fantastic and I seriously could not fault any aspect!

I've attached a couple of photos that were taken before our weddings and will send more when our official photos come back...

Thanks Sharon Andrews

On Monday, 18 August 2014, Phil de Cobain < phil Epremiere ventum que es. co.uk > wrote:

Dear Sharon

Thank you for choosing us to cover your event earlier this year and we hope you had a brilliant day. Any comments you may have on our marquees and the service we provided would be greatly valued.

We are always looking for photographs of events we cover and if you have any photo's of your event that we could use we would very much appreciate it if you could either email them to us or post them on a CD.

Once again thank you for using Premier Event Marquees

Regards

Phil

Premier Event Marquees

Regards Phil de Cobain Premier Event Marquees 01405 765151 07740 378060

www.premiereventmarquees.co.uk

